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AGM 2021 
 
Earlier this month, we had our AGM.  I just want to thank all the people who 
attended and the AGM helped the association in 2020.   This year’s board of 
directors are: 
 
Liz Spate 
Linda Erickson 
David Shyong 
Christina Shyong 
 
Currently our website is not available, and we are working on making a new one.  
Until then we will continue to up keep you updated by a monthly email. 

 
City of Delta has a banner contents for artists.   

 

This is open till June. 

https://www.delta.ca/your-government/news-events/news-releases/2021/04/12/2021-

community-banner-contest 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Christina Shyong 
Delta Residents Association 
 

https://www.delta.ca/your-government/news-events/news-releases/2021/04/12/2021-community-banner-contest
https://www.delta.ca/your-government/news-events/news-releases/2021/04/12/2021-community-banner-contest

